
NEWS RELEASE 
St. Paul School Hosts 3rd Annual Open House for Families  
Timmins, September 22, 2011:   

The new school year has started and students at St. Paul School are 

settling in nicely to the routines of the new school year.  To help 

introduce the school and staff members to parents of students from St. Paul School, the 

3rd Annual St. Paul School Open House took place on Tuesday, September 20, 2011 

between 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm. 

Daphne Brumwell, St. Paul School Principal commented,”We really enjoyed meeting 

our students’ parents and showcasing our school.   The St. Paul School Open House 

allows for students to take their parents into the classrooms, tour the school and it allows 

for our teachers and parents to get to know each other in a more social setting.” 

Many different community organizations were present in the St. Paul School gymnasium 

to let parents know about what other services are available to support them. 

  

Pictured above are representatives from the Timmins Public Library and a member of 

the Timmins Police Service who participated in the 3rd Annual St. Paul School Open 

House.                                                 

For more information, please contact: 

Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


